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18.10.13 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Be Bright, Be Seen and Celebrate Halloween!  
Halloween & Be Bright Bling your Bike day – Wednesday 23rd October 2013 
 
As part of Archibald First School’s work with the Sustrans Bike It project and to celebrate 
Halloween and all things autumnal, we are holding a wonderful ‘Bling your Bike’ day on 
Wednesday 23rd October 2013. It is open to the whole school and requires your child to 
decorate their bike or scooter at home under the theme of Halloween and/or ‘Be Bright, Be 
Seen’.  Be as creative and imaginative as you like as there will be prizes to be won! 
 
On Wednesday bring your child’s decorated bike or scooter into school and each class is 
going to have a parade with Naomi (the school’s Bike It Officer) in the playground where 
prizes will be awarded and lots of photos taken! There will also be an assembly in the 
afternoon to raise awareness of the importance of staying safe and bright on your bike and 
scooter in the autumn/winter seasons. 
 
I really look forward to seeing all the bikes and scooters and working with the children on 
Wednesday.  
 
With best wishes,  
 
Naomi 
Sustrans Bike It Officer, Newcastle 

 


